
Summary for School Council meetings in May, 2022

On May 12th, 2022, a School Council meeting took place where members were preparing for the
Annual General Meeting. The meeting started with approving the ISR Budget for SY 22/23 and
continued with the Approval of the final agenda for AGM on May 17, 2022, and a review of the
presentation for AGM. All present SC members vote for approving the budget, with no obtained –
the budget for the upcoming school year of 2022-2023 is approved unanimously.

On May 31st, 2022, a regular School Council meeting took place. The meeting started with
discussing ongoing actions related to scholarships, the need for K118 refurbishment works, and
Shane reporting on summer camp statistics.

Afterward, Cyrielle gave an update on student admissions status as well as a Marketing activity
update. Enrolment for the next school year: 245 students confirmed enrolment for the next school
year.

As to the recent Marketing activities done, Cyrielle gave a summary of all done activities during
this school year as well as informed on the ongoing plan for marketing activities during the
summer period. The last phase of the campaign is to be done over the summer period (until
August 30); another Virtual Open House is planned to be done in August 2022. An Open morning
is planned for Early Years in August on the school premises. Possible collaboration with one of the
most known influencers in Latvia.

Afterward, Dace gives a Business Manager Update by informing SC members of Forecast SY
21/22 vs Budget SY 21/22. The new report will be received after June 10, 2022. No major changes
are foreseen.

To continue, the Facilities Committee gave a status update on the New Campus project and
Linstow tenders’ results.

As the last on the agenda, SC members discussed Privacy and data protection regulation status in
ISR. Shane explained GDPR procedures and processes done in ISR. Members agree that the
regulations are changing often, and it is important to update the procedures and be compliant
with the regulations in force.

Please feel free to contact us at school.council@isriga.lv in case of any questions or comments.

Paldies, спасибо, and thank you!


